De Smet Bulldogs &
Kingsbury Knights Home Events

WINTER SPORTS SPECTATOR GUIDELINES

Circumstances related to the COVID-19 pandemic are constantly changing
and the circumstances vary from community to community. Individuals that
are at-risk or are ill should not attend school events. The health and safety of
students, staff, and community remain the priority of the De Smet School
District as we provide an opportunity to participate in winter sports.

SPECTATOR VOUCHERS/LANYARDS, SEATING GUIDELINES & ADMISSION

- Each De Smet athlete in grades 7-12 will receive school designhed lanyards to
be given to whomever their family chooses for entrance to games/matches.

- Visiting athletes will be given vouchers from their Athletic Director.

- For events that involve two communities, athletes will be given 4 vouchers.

- For events that involve more than two communities, athletes will be given 2
vouchers.

- The lanyard pass or visiting team voucher must be shown at the door.

- Lanyards are required to be worn at all times during the event. Vouchers will
be collected at the door.

- Students in grades 7-12 do not need a voucher or lanyard to attend.

- Students in grades 6 and younger must have a lanyard or voucher and remain
seated with their family during the event.

- Masks are recommended for all spectators.

- There will be designated areas for visiting and home team spectators. We ask
that you social distance as much as possible within these sections.

- Admission will not be charged for events at De Smet schools during the
2020-21 school year.

LIVE STREAMING
- Home events in the Armory will be streamed here. *This link is subject to
change. We will notify home fans and visiting schools if it does.

PLEASE NOTE - OTHER SCHOOLS MAY HAVE DIFFERENT GUIDELINES.
ALL GUIDELINES SUBJECT TO CHANGE.


https://videoplayer.telvue.com/player/Wxs493pVnfIF0uohyJPhQ_WbR8-qDVKr?fullscreen=false&showtabssearch=true&autostart=false

